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Value for life – Humility 
                                                               

      
    

Dear Parents / carers 

 

Swimming gala 

A big congratulations to the Morley Swimming team; Freya, Lucy, Neve, Peri, Blythe, 

Tom, Harry, Luca, Jonah, Tilly, Macie, Olly and Louis. We left the event with 1 x 

3rd, 6 x 2nd's and a whopping 9 x 1st's in the heats, winning 4 out of the 5 medley 

and relay races. Fantastic swims and team work led to such a wonderful 

achievement. Well done to everyone on the team. 

We have since had confirmation that Freya, Tom, Harry and Luca have qualified for 

the next round at the UEA Sportspark at the end of this month – well done! 

 

Parent Forum 

Thank you to those parents who attended the parent forum last Friday. I have 

attached the minutes which you can also find on our website. 

 

Parent Questionnaires 

Questionnaires were available at the parent consultations this week but for anyone 

who did not get one, there is a copy attached to this newsletter. The governors 

would be very grateful if you could complete it and return to the school after half 

term (or email it back to the office). Thank you. 

 

Year 5 London Trip 

Mrs Ryan is holding a meeting at 3.25pm on Thursday 22nd February in Rowan Class 

for parents wishing to know more about the trip to London in May. 

 

Staffing change 

From the second week back after the half term break, we shall be losing Mr 

Ecclestone in Rowan class on Mondays. Mr Ecclestone has the opportunity to work in 

a school for children with additional needs which is very close to his heart and we 

congratulate him on securing this position. Although we shall be sad to say goodbye 

to Mr Ecclestone, we look forward to welcoming Mrs Thornton who will be in Rowan 

class on Mondays until the end of the Summer Term. The children met Mrs 

Thornton this week and I think she received a big ‘thumbs up’! 

 

Upcoming events  
22/02/18 – London trip parent meeting 3.25pm 

26/02/18 – Book week 

02/03/18 – Bedtime story event EYFS & KS1 

09/03/18 – Mother’s Day tea 2.15pm 

Current clubs 

 Dodgeball club  KS2 3:15/4:15 

 20/02/18 – 27/03/18 

Multi sports club KS2 8:10/8:40 

 20/02/18 – 27/03/18 

Premier Sport Gymnastics 3.25/4.25 

22/02/18 – 29/03/18 

Learn, Play, Grow KS1 3.15/4.15 

12/01/18 – 23/03/18 

 



Rowan Class Learning café – change of date 

Due to the year 4 trip to Eaton Vale, we have changed the date of the Learning Café 

from Friday 27th April to Wednesday 2nd May 

 

Stationery Sale 

The School Council had a very successful sale on Monday and raised just under £30. 

Thank you to all those who made a purchase. 

  

FOMPS Quiz and Chilli Night 

Please see attached poster for more details about the quiz night.  

 

Bags2school 

You should all have a bag sent home at the end of last week. There are some spare 

bags if anyone would like an extra one. Please can we ask parents to not bring the 

bags in until the day of the collection as we have nowhere to store them. Thank you 

 

Reminders 

 

Family Story Time 

Every Monday afternoon at 2.50pm, all the children come in to the school hall to 

hear a story. We would like to extend the invitation to any parents wishing to join 

us. We look forward to seeing you on Monday afternoons! 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Value 

Achievements  

Pine Chestnut Rowan Sycamore Willow 

Reading 

Passports 

     

Merit Badge        

Bronze Evie 

Joshua 

 Erin  Heather 

Layton 

Louis 

Peri 

Silver     Freya Isabella 

Gold        

Rowan 

Courtney 

Finlay B 

 

Willow 

Neve 

Sycamore 

Bethany 

Pine 

Yazmin 



Platinum       

RESPECT   Elliot     

Helpfulness    Amy  

COURAGE              

SERVICE      

SELF RESPECT       

FORGIVENESS         

GENEROSITY           

FRIENDSHIP          

KOINONIA      

LOVE & 

COMPASSION 

         

PERSEVERANCE Cameron       

TRUST      

TRUTHFULNESS    Amelia   Lillie 

 

    Out of school achievements 

 

Congratulations to Anya-Faith who has received a swimming certificate. 

 

 

    House Points: 

    Blickling: 550 

    Felbrigg: 538 

    Holkham: 558 

    Oxburgh: 528 

 

Wishing you a lovely half term break 

 

Laura Green 

 

Attachments:      Whole school attendance 

 School Diary 

 Quiz & Chilli poster 

 Parent Forum minutes 

 Parent questionnaire 

 96.8% 


